March 31, 2022
Dear Parents,

We had a fun week of learning!  In our regular academics, we are still working on solving story problems with extra facts. We are also continuing our work with fractions.  This week we practiced A-B-C order when the first several letters of words match and finally, we practiced contractions and took a test.  The kids LOVE the Amelia Bedelia Books; they are experts at finding idioms.
We are having fun with our space unit.  We’ve been talking about the sun, the planets and the moon.  We learned a song that helps us memorize the planets in order from the sun.  
Please be reading for Read ‘n Quiz.  Nine completed books are due by April 13th (since March 12th).  Please remember we have SAT testing and the library closes in early May for inventory, so you want to be reading early.  

SAT test week is April 25th - April 29th.  The kids will test in the morning and then enjoy a little slower pace in the afternoons that week.  We will take a practice test the week before SAT’s just so the class will know what to expect on the real test.   I have been sending home some of the SAT practice sheets we have been working on in class.  Most of it is teacher directed and may be difficult to review without the directions but hopefully, you can get a feel for what we’re doing together in class.
Tomorrow, our PTO is serving pizza and ice cream as a reward for Race for Education!

Important Upcoming Dates:


SWAG poster due Thursday (April 7th) 
April 12 - March’s Bible Verse & Family Activity are due

April 13th - 9 passed tests (since March 12th)

April 14th - Easter party

April 15th & 18th - Easter Holiday 

April 21st - Progress Reports 

April 25th - April 29th - SAT week
April 25th - April 29th - LAST WEEK TO CHECK OUT FCS LIBRARY BOOKS (Plan ahead to have all your Read ‘n Quiz books for the end of quarter!)
Homework:

Spelling worksheet due Monday

Phonics due Tuesday

Shurley English sheet due Tuesday
Math worksheet due Thursday
